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Dear parents, carers and pupils, 
  
Hoping that you are all having a safe and well Easter break, we wanted to keep you informed 

and up to date with how our ‘Home School Learning’ will be set, where to access it, and when. 
  
Our ‘Home School Learning’ challenges will start on Monday 20th April 2020.  As a Trust, we have 

decided that each week, three pieces of English work, three pieces of Maths work and activities in 

two foundation subjects  will  be set for the children to complete. This will be alongside the daily 20 

minutes of Lexia or home reading that we are also asking your child to complete and 

multiplication facts practice through TT rockstars. 
  
To access the work, you will need to visit our website at http://www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk/ 
  

 
 

From here navigate to the Bishop Rawle header. 
  
Once on the Bishop Rawle page, scroll across the headers until you reach ‘Our Learning’ and 

from here chose the class option that your child is in, e.g  Indigo Class, Year 4/5 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

mailto:office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk
http://www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk/


Bishop Rawle C. E. Primary School 

 
  Royal Walk, Cheadle, Staffordshire. ST10 1QA. Telephone: 01538 702355 option5. E-mail: office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk 

 

                           

 
 

 

Going for Gold with God

 www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

In each class option there is an email address. 

 

 
 

Your child's ‘Home School Learning’ will be set here every Monday and answers for the work, if 

appropriate, will be uploaded the following Friday.  
  

Each week an overview of the ‘Home School Learning’ challenges will available for you to view, 

allowing you to know the whole weeks work in one place. This will also explain if the work needs to 

be completed in the red exercise book (issued to your child), or in a document to be emailed 

back for the teacher to respond . Photographs/ images can also be emailed to the teacher using 

this email address. 
Deadlines for any work that needs to be completed and emailed back will be issued when the 

work is set. 
The work set for Maths and English will be set in using bronze, silver and gold challenges, the level 

of difficulty increases on each level. Your child can do all 3 levels if they wish, or just the one 

appropriate for their interest and level. 
  

As you will realise, this is a new way for you and us working, and we hope that we won't have too 

many teething problems. We hope to address any problems or difficulties quickly and if you have 

any difficulties emailing or viewing the work set, please contact us on either the class email 

address or  
office@bishoprawle.staffs.sch.uk  and we will support in any way we can.  
  

As always, thank you for your continued support, we all wish for our children to return to school as 

soon as possible. Whilst we are working from home and supporting our NHS and each other, 

please stay safe. 
  
 

All of the Bishop Rawle Team 
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